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Snohomish County Sheriff's Office

X OPEN HOUSE

Join us for an afternoon of demonstrations, behind-
the-scenes tours, and displays for the entire family.
Come meet the deputies who patrol your neighbor-
hoods and learn how the Sheriff’s Office works to
keep our communities safe.

+ K9 demonstrations
Marine and Patrol Units
Activities for kids
Sign up for car seat inspections
Displays by Search & Rescue, SWAT, Drug Task Force
Information on Neighborhood Watch, public safety
and crime prevention

For more information, please call (425) 388-3377.

East Precinct North Precinct South Precinct
Thursday, May 14th  Friday, May 15th Saturday, May 16th
4:00 to 7:00 PM 4:00 to 7:00 PM 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM
515 Main Street 15100 40th Avenue NE 15928 Mill Creek Blvd.
Sultan WA 98294 Marysville WA 98271 Mill Creek WA 98012

All the best,

Ken Klein

Phone: 425.388.3494
Email:ken.klein@snoco.org

| hope you found this eNEWSLETTER to be informative and useful. You can make it even more
valuable by suggesting topics and issues for future newsletters. Please contact me at 425-388-3494,
or e-mail. If you would like to share this newsletter, select the Forward email link below.

Sincerely,
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